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It’s a note from the principal . . . 
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Dear Werner Community,  

Recently, we celebrated our parents/guardians for all they have done in 
this challenging year to support students. This year, we have not been able 
to have volunteers until more recently and on a limited basis. Having 
strong volunteers is one of the cornerstones of success for our school.  We 
want to thank all our wonderful volunteers that help make Werner 
successful!  Your work and involvement are crucial to our success as a 
school and heighten the experience your child receives here.  A special 
“Thank You” goes out to our PTA Board (Anjani Rogenski, Chelsea Padgett, 
Patti Haswell, Nicole Kidd, Juliana Schump, and Tracey Walsh) for all their 
hard work and dedication to our community during this difficult year. 
Another big “Thank You” goes to our School Accountability Committee 
(Martin Carcasson, Kat Johnson, Abby Wilson, Heather Schinkel, Kim 
Baldini, Monte Peterson, Charlie McNamee, and Traci Henninger) who 
have worked with me over this last year to help guide and recommend on 
many decision points for our school.  

http://www.facebook.com/pages/WernerElementaryPTA/145086898860740
https://wer.psdschools.org/
http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
http://www.saludclinic.org/
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May 2021 
Note From The Principal    continued 

During the week of May 3-7, we will have the opportunity to celebrate our 
teachers, the ones who work daily to impact the future.  In fact, we are 
celebrating all staff because they work with kids to make a difference.  Our 
PTA Teacher Appreciation Committee will be coordinating special activities 
to help celebrate our staff.  If you get a chance, thank a teacher or staff 
member for all they do to help make Werner special!  

As we head into this last month of the school year, I encourage everyone to 
“stay the course.”  This year has been challenging, but your support has 
meant the world to us and we appreciate all that you have done to help us 
keep things open so that kids can be in school. As we continue to work on 
plans for next year, please know that we intend to open in full for next 
year, but details on many things may not be decided until later July. We 
anticipate having health/safety protocols that will be similar to what we see 
now, but are hoping for more flexibility for returning to some normal 
depending on how things are going. Anticipate a summer update before we 
end the school year.  

Thanks for continued support! 

Sincerely,  

Hayden  

http://www.youthclinic.com/
https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
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May 2021 
Coming Up-May 

Please check our Werner School Calendar on our website for up-to-date 
information: https://wer.psdschools.org/node/1075.   

May 3-7 Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 5  Bike/Walk to School Day 

May 5, 8 Elementary Track Meet 

May 5, 6, 11 5th grade Stream Ecology (check with your teacher) 

May 13 PTA Meeting (10-11 am) 

May 17 No School-staff work day 

May 18 5th grade percussion ensemble-Bean @ 12:10   
  (event to be live streamed) 

May 19 5th grade percussion ensemble-Lambert @ 12:10   
  (event to be live streamed) 

May 20 5th grade percussion ensemble-Harmes @ 12:10   
  (event to be live streamed) 

May 21 Field Day activities (during each grade level specials) 

May 25 5th Grade Promotion Picnics      
  (Harmes @ 11:00, Lambert @ 12:00, Bean @ 1:00) 

May 26 Last Day of School-dismissal @ 12:00 

Last Day of School 

The last day of school will be Wednesday, May 26. Students will be 
dismissed at 12:00. There will not be any meals (breakfast or lunch) served 
on the last day of school. 

mailto:SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com
http://www.fcconnexion.com/
https://wer.psdschools.org/node/1075
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May 2021 

continued on next page 
Check out the Werner 

calendar at https://
wer.psdschools.org/calendar 

for updated information 
throughout the month as 

event times and/or dates can 
change. 

5th Grade Percussion Ensemble 

The 5th grade students have been working hard on preparing for their 
upcoming percussion ensemble concert. Each class will perform in the day 
during their normal schedule music class. We will try to provide a 
livestream link for anyone who would like to watch the live performance as 
well as a link to view the concert at a later time. The performance links will 
be sent out to families closer to the performance day. Please email Mr. 
Krueger codyk@psdschools.org with any questions. The performance 
schedule is below: 

 Mrs. Bean’s Class – Tuesday, May 18th @ 12:10 

 Mrs. Lambert’s Class – Wednesday, May 19th @ 12:10 

 Mrs. Harmes Class – Thursday, May 20th @ 12:10 

Counseling Corner: 

It is so hard to believe it is almost the end of the school year.  Though this 
year has been like no other, it has had some successes. Returning in-person 
has been wonderful and being able to see everyone, has been beyond 
amazing.  

I always like to end the year with Random Acts of Kindness.  I like to focus 
on the Power of Kindness.  Kids are so excited to do something kind for 
someone else and I like to review how doing something kind makes us 
happier people.  Research has shown an act of kindness and/or gratitude 
can bring happiness.  Studies have shown the more gracious and thankful 
we are, the happier we are in our daily lives.   And everyone deserves to be 
happy.  We talk about Acts of Kindness does not mean spending money or 
giving away our own stuff.  Acts of Kindness can be simply act of opening 
the door for someone, helping someone plant flowers, or looking around 
and seeing if anyone needs a friend.   

https://wer.psdschools.org/calendar
https://wer.psdschools.org/calendar
http://www.soccerfortcollins.org/
mailto:joe.mivshek@km.com
mailto:codyk@psdschools.org
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May 2021 
Counseling Corner     continued 

I truly believe if we have more kindness towards one another, our world 
will be a more peaceful place. 

I have many resources on my Learning Page at https://sites.google.com/
psdschools.org/wer-learning-counselor-flemist/home.  If you do not see 
what you need, please do not hesitate to email at 
jflemist@psdschools.org.   

My Counseling website is: 

https://padlet.com/jflemist/l7fdazqa2vhv   

 
Happy summer!   

I am always looking for articles and sources on how to make our world 
kinder.  Here are a few that I have enjoyed from a website called Big Life 
Journal. 

The Science of Kindness 

https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/raise-kind-kids?
utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%
26+Resources&utm_campaign=5102304bea-
EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_19_01_40&utm_medium=email&utm_term=
0_62aad05539-5102304bea-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-5102304bea
-242612229&mc_cid=5102304bea&mc_eid=3437390e8a 

 
Top 30 Kindness and Friendship Movies for Families 

https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/top-kindness-friendship-movies?
utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%
26+Resources&utm_campaign=e3f9a63038-
EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_02_28_10_08&utm_medium=email&utm_term=
0_62aad05539-e3f9a63038-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-e3f9a63038-
242612229&mc_cid=e3f9a63038&mc_eid=3437390e8a 

 
Here are 50 Acts of Kindness examples for families.  Do one or two or all 
fifty.  

continued on next page 

http://center.huntingtonhelps.com/lp/fort-collins/tutoring-2
https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/wer-learning-counselor-flemist/home
https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/wer-learning-counselor-flemist/home
mailto:jflemist@psdschools.org
https://padlet.com/jflemist/l7fdazqa2vhv
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/raise-kind-kids?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=5102304bea-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_19_01_40&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-2426122
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/raise-kind-kids?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=5102304bea-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_19_01_40&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-2426122
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/raise-kind-kids?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=5102304bea-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_19_01_40&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-2426122
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/raise-kind-kids?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=5102304bea-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_19_01_40&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-2426122
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/raise-kind-kids?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=5102304bea-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_19_01_40&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-2426122
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/raise-kind-kids?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=5102304bea-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_19_01_40&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-5102304bea-2426122
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/top-kindness-friendship-movies?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=e3f9a63038-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_02_28_10_08&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-e3f9a63038-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-e3f
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/top-kindness-friendship-movies?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=e3f9a63038-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_02_28_10_08&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-e3f9a63038-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-e3f
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/top-kindness-friendship-movies?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=e3f9a63038-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_02_28_10_08&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-e3f9a63038-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-e3f
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/top-kindness-friendship-movies?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=e3f9a63038-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_02_28_10_08&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-e3f9a63038-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-e3f
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/top-kindness-friendship-movies?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=e3f9a63038-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_02_28_10_08&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-e3f9a63038-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-e3f
https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/blog/top-kindness-friendship-movies?utm_source=Big+Life+Journal+Printables+%26+Resources&utm_campaign=e3f9a63038-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_02_28_10_08&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_62aad05539-e3f9a63038-242612229&goal=0_62aad05539-e3f
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May 2021 
Counseling Corner     continued 

50 Acts of Kindness for Kids 

1.Hold the door open for someone 
2.Do a chore for someone without them knowing 
3.Leave happy notes around your house or classroom 
4.Put a small bin in your car to collect recycling 
5.Pick up litter 
6.Let someone go ahead of you in line 
7.Compliment a friend 
8.Write a thank you note to your mail carrier and leave it in your mailbox 
9.Plant something 
10.Bake a treat for your neighbor 
11.Walk dogs at the animal shelter 
12.Set up a lemonade stand and donate the profits  
13.Send a card to someone in the military 
14.Set the table for dinner without being asked 
15.Leave bubbles on someone’s doorstep 
16.Tell someone why they are special to you 
17.Talk to someone new at school 
18.Write a nice chalk message on the sidewalk for people walking by 
19.Weed or shovel for a neighbor 
20.Donate food to the food bank 
21.Bring flowers to your teacher from your garden 
22.Tell a waiter or waitress how good your service was 
23.Donate socks or supplies to the homeless shelter 
24.Call a friend you have not seen in a while to say hello 
25.Take treats to a fire station 
26.Read a book to someone 
27.Leave heads up pennies on the sidewalk 
28.Donate a book to a doctor’s office waiting room 
29.Tell someone how much you love them 
30.Say hello to everyone you see 
31.Make someone else’s bed 
32.Invite someone to play on the playground 
33.Tell the principal how great your teacher is 
34.Turn off the water while brushing your teeth 
35.Say thank you when you see someone in the military 
36.Fill a jar with candy for another family 
37.Make a thank you sign for sanitation workers 
38.Help make dinner without being asked 
39.Bring your neighbor’s garbage can up for them 
40.Clean up your room without being asked 
41.Say thank you to the bus driver if you ride the bus 
42.Teach someone something new 
43.Reuse paper when you are drawing 
44.Give someone a hug coupon 
45.Write a kind note for someone’s lunchbox 
46.Write a poem for a friend 
47.Make a homemade gift for someone 
48.Clean up your toys without being asked 
49.Give high fives to a friend 
50.Smile at everybody.  It’s contagious. 
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Werner Cares and Shares is a 

special tradition where we come 
together to make meaningful 

contributions to our community 
and give our children opportunities 

to experience the satisfaction of 
helping others. 

LAST CHANCE TO PARTICIPATE THIS YEAR!!!  

The project is simple: We encourage you to use any materials you 
have at home to make a card. Notebook paper, construction 
paper, markers, tape, glue, scissors, etc.  We will also have a 

stash of extra supplies in a box near Werner’s front door that you 
are welcome to use.   

 

So far this year we have made cards for Firefighters, The Food 
Bank, Hospital Workers, The Police Department, Nursing Home 

Residents, the Children’s Hospital, and Armed Services 
Veteran’s.  Thank you for taking the time to make all of these 

people feel appreciated and encouraged.  
 

For our final Cares & Shares project of the school year, 
we will be making cards for the Special People in our 

Lives.  Think about someone you are thankful to have in 
your life and let them know how much they mean to 

you! 

Some ideas of who you could 

 make a card for: 

 

Neighbor  -   Babysitter  -
  Teammate Grandparent  -

  Aunt  -  Uncle  -  Friend 
Sibling  -  Cousin  -  Coach  -

  Troop Leader Pastor  -
  Counselor  -  Pet  -  Parent 

Caregiver  -  Yourself! 

 
 

--If you are interested in helping Cares & Shares to continue next year 
please contact  

Community Service Chair Tracee Carcasson (970)231-5197 or any PTA 
Board Member for more information-- 
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continued on next page 

April 27, 2021  

Dear PSD community,  

With the end of the 2020-21 school year in sight, we know many of you may be wondering about 
Poudre  School District’s plans for the fall. We are looking forward to opening the school year with in-
person  learning for all K-12 students five days a week and four days a week for preschoolers. We  have seen 
firsthand the benefits of students, teachers and staff being back together in school and still  believe that is 
what’s best for kids. Although some aspects of school are different because of health  protocols, much has 
remained the same: the smiles and laughter, the deep connections, conversations  and learning, and the staff 
support of students and families.  

Larimer County Department of Health and Environment (LCDHE) Director Tom   

Gonzales continues to support in-person learning, saying that students are safest in school where there  are 
consistent health protocols to minimize the spread of COVID-19. This sentiment is bolstered by 
the  increasing numbers of adults and eligible teenagers who are being vaccinated, a step that health 
officials  predict will reduce cases in Larimer County.  

This update likely prompts numerous questions, some of which we cannot answer before further 
planning  efforts this spring and summer. The following is what we know now about a few key topics:  

First day of school/2021-22 calendar: Aug. 13 is a transition day for sixth- and ninth-grade students,  and all 
students start school on Aug. 16. Current calendars are posted on the PSD website here.  

Health protocols: PSD will continue existing health and safety protocols, including required  masks, through 
at least the summer. We anticipate that protocols may change in the coming months,  based on COVID-19 
conditions in Larimer County. The hope is that protocols become less restrictive in  time. It is possible that 
PSD and LCDHE will continue contact tracing COVID-19 cases during the 2021- 22 school year, prompting 
shifts to remote education.  

Meals: May 25 is the last day this school year that meals will be provided. We will share more 
information  soon about meals in the 2021-22 school year. We also encourage families to apply for free or 
reduced price meals here; being approved means additional benefits for you and your school. More info on 
the  school meals page >>  

Busing: PSD is anticipating an increase in ridership in 2021-22, compared with the current year, with  some 
possible limitations because of a reduction in routes due to the ongoing bus driver shortage. The  district will 
likely require that all riders apply and will share more information when it is available. More  info on the 
Transportation web page>>  

Extracurriculars/activities/athletics: We are eager to make these opportunities available, and you 
can  expect schools to share more details in the future about what will be offered at each site. Providing 
places  for students to connect and engage with one another are critical, and we think they’ll have 
more  opportunities to do next year, particularly at recess and through other outside activities.  

PSD Update—Fall 2021 Intentions 
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continued on next page 

Option for 100% virtual learning for 2021-22: Poudre Global Academy Virtual will replace Poudre  School 
District Virtual (PSDV), the district’s current 100% online option that ends this school year. PGA  Virtual is part 
of PSD’s existing Poudre Global Academy, which has an existing  hybrid option and a new 100% online option. 
Read more on PGA’s website >> Families may apply until  the first day of school, during the School of Choice 
second-consideration application period. For more  information, visit PGAV's website >>  

Registration and options for the 2021-22 school year  

If you still need to register for the next school year, here are some helpful links with more information  about 
registration, School of Choice and some secondary options: 

 General school registration info >>  

 Apply to Early Childhood Education >>  

 Kindergarten registration >>  

 Earn college credit, work toward an associate’s degree or industry certification in high school >>  

 School of Choice second-consideration period >>  

We will continue to communicate with our PSD community in the months to come. Thank you for 
your  continued support.  

Sincerely,  

Poudre School District 

PSD Update—Fall 2021 Intentions     continued 

Frequently Asked Questions for April 27, 2021 PSD update regarding fall 2021 intentions for 
operations 

How can you announce this now, knowing so much can change in the next few months? The purpose in 
communicating our current intention to start the 2021-22 school year in Phase 4 in-person learning is to give 
parents/guardians, staff, students and our community members the most up-to-date information we have as 
they plan for fall 2021. Due to the changing nature of the pandemic, we cannot promise anything with 100 
percent certainty; however, we feel confident in sharing this intention both because it is how we are 
operating now and given our community’s continued success with adult and eligible teenager vaccinations, 
among other factors.  
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PSD Update—Fall 2021 Intentions 

continued on next page 

Will the current health and safety protocols be in place this summer and fall? Or will PSD return to pre-
pandemic “normalcy?” PSD will continue existing health and safety protocols through at least the summer. 
We anticipate that protocols may change in the coming months, based on COVID-19 conditions in Larimer 
County. The hope is that protocols become less restrictive in time. It is possible that PSD and the Larimer 
County Department of Health and Environment (LCDHE) will continue contact tracing COVID-19 cases during 
the 2021-22 school year, prompting shifts to remote education. PSD will continue to follow current protocols, 
including the requirement that staff and students wear masks, through the end of this school year and during 
summer programming. Masks are also required through the end of May, under the LCDHE’s April 16 order.  

Will masks be required next school year? We are planning currently that health protocols will be in place 
this fall for the safety of our students and staff. That said, it is too soon to say if or how our current protocols 
may change in the coming months, depending on future community health conditions. We will keep our 
community updated in the months ahead. 

Will PSD still conduct contact tracing and work with the health department to quarantine close contacts 
next school year? We anticipate that protocols may change in the future, based on COVID-19 conditions in 
Larimer County. The hope is that protocols become less restrictive in time. That said, it is too soon to say if or 
how our current protocols may change in the coming months, depending on future community health 
conditions. This includes PSD’s current protocols for responding to COVID-19 cases and contact tracing. PSD 
staff will evaluate the COVID-19-related prevention and response work done throughout the 2020-21 school 
year to identify areas of success and possible improvement. As has been done throughout the pandemic, PSD 
will work closely with its partners at the Larimer County Department of Health and Environment to evaluate 
and plan for the school year to come. 

We know that cases and quarantines have disrupted in-person learning during the 2020-21 school year and 
appreciate our community’s patience and support as we have worked to reduce the spread of COVID-19. In 
contrast there are an average of about 97% of our students who have access to in-person learning each day 
during Phase 4 learning, and we continue to see the benefits of students and staff together. 

What are my options if I am not comfortable with sending my student to school for in-person learning this 
fall? Poudre Global Academy Virtual will replace Poudre School District Virtual (PSDV), the district ’s current 
100% online option that ends this school year. PGA Virtual is part of PSD’s existing Poudre Global Academy, 
which has an existing hybrid option and a new 100% online option. Read more on PGA’s website >> Families 
may apply until the first day of school, during the School of Choice second-consideration application period. 
For more information, visit PGAV's website >> 

What is the first day of school for the 2021-22 school year? Aug. 13 is a transition day for sixth- and ninth-
grade students, and all students start school on Aug. 16. The current calendar is posted on the PSD website 
here. 

Is the calendar for the 2021-22 school year posted? The current calendar is posted on the PSD website 
here. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a_uDG8UQOAoKAV34ZB0aPXqyHzJs1kZQ/view?usp=sharing
https://www.psdschools.org/news/PGAV-new-option
https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-options-choice
https://bit.ly/pgainfo
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/communications/Calendars%20and%20Schedules/2021-22/21-22%20K-12%20Student%20Calendar_11_20.pdf
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/communications/Calendars%20and%20Schedules/2021-22/21-22%20K-12%20Student%20Calendar_11_20.pdf
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continued on next page 

PSD Update—Fall 2021 Intentions     continued 

Do students have to return their laptops, tablets and other devices in at the end of the school year? All 
student devices/technology, including MiFis, will be turned in for inventory and required setup for the next 
school year. If students no longer require a MiFi to ensure reliable internet for homework, or a shift to 
remote learning, please return to the IT Support Center. 

Will PSD return to full (approximately 13,000) busing for the 2021-22 school year? PSD is anticipating an 
increase in ridership in 2021-22, compared with the current year, with some possible limitations because of a 
reduction in routes due to the ongoing bus driver shortage. That said, we do not have a specific number of 
riders that PSD will bus in 2021-22. The district will likely require that all riders apply and will share more 
information when it is available. Updates will be posted on the Transportation web page>> 

As of April 16, PSD was no longer accepting requests for busing for the 2020-21 school year to allow the 
Transportation Department time to plan routes for summer programming and fall 2021. 

What is the plan for meals in 2021-22? We will share more information soon about meals in the 2021-22 
school year. We also encourage families to apply for free or reduced-price meals here; being approved 
means additional benefits for you and your school. More info on the school meals page >> 

What has PSD done to support the social and emotional needs of students – both during remote education 
and now that students are in Phase 4? PSD’s mental health professionals, counselors and other special 
service providers, or SSPs, (think psychologists, etc.) have worked together to tailor the support for students 
and their families throughout COVID-19. Prior to the pandemic, for example, they might have checked in 
with a student by tapping them on the shoulder while passing through the lunchroom and asking how 
they’re doing. During remote learning, they connected via video calls, instant messaging, texts and phone 
calls – whatever worked best for the student and, in some cases their parents/guardians, depending on their 
unique needs and schedules at the time. This has, in many ways, reduced barriers for people to access these 
critical resources. Counselors and mental health professionals produced videos that helped students with 
different skills or featured lessons based on what they were hearing their students needed most at the time; 
they sent postcards to students at home; and so much more. With school back in session, they have been 
able to combine both the virtual and in-person mental and social emotional health supports. In Phase 4, the 
focus has and will continue to be on what each child needs, one by one, and helping students, staff and 
families to regain a healthy body-and-mind balance that was thrown off for so many in the pandemic. It is 
very much a return to counseling and mental health 101, focusing on each person’s most immediate needs 
so they can rebalance and be able to best access and engage at school. 

Although it has been challenging, we are seeing people rise to the occasion, finding new ways to connect, 
process and support one another. We have witnessed tremendous resilience and positives come out of all 
this, as well. PSD remains committed to providing this critical support in the 2021-22 school year and beyond. 
Check out mental health resources here >> 

Will there be activities, extracurricular activities and athletics in the 2021-22 school year? Yes. We are 
eager to make these opportunities available, and you can expect schools to share more details in the future 
about what will be offered at each site. Providing places for students to connect and engage with one 
another are critical, and we think they’ll have more opportunities to do next year, particularly at recess and 
through other outside activities. 

https://www.psdschools.org/programs-services/transportation
https://www.psdschools.org/programs-services/school-meals/free-and-reduced-meals
https://www.psdschools.org/programs-services/school-meals
https://www.psdschools.org/COVID19-MentalHealthResources
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PSD Update—Fall 2021 Intentions     continued 

What is PSD doing to support students who are behind? There are myriad ways that teachers and staff 
support students and address their individual learning needs every day in PSD. In particular, PSD has 
enhanced its typical summer programming to serve more students and in additional ways. In addition to 
historic programs like Camp SOL, PSD will offer multiple new programs like the invitation-only Connect and 
Engage. This is for elementary and middle schoolers to engage in one-to-one or small-group tutoring sessions 
for literacy and math skills they’ll need as they progress through school. There are also things like the 
Summer of Discovery with Boys & Girls Club. During this full-day, full-summer experience, students will 
explore different industries each week through experiential learning, including an interdisciplinary approach 
to literacy and math. In another opportunity, PSD students will be partnered with community mentors to 
support their completion of Summer School classes. 

Registration for Poudre School District Summer School is open to all high school students currently enrolled 
in a PSD school. Summer school classes are free this year. Read more >>  

For more information, visit the Summer 2021 Learning Opportunities web page. >> 

--- 

Add questions we receive following the announcement below 

 

https://www.psdschools.org/node/1731
https://www.psdschools.org/summer2021-learning-opportunities
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Join the Poudre Libraries’ 2021 Summer Reading Challenge: Tails and Tales 

 
 

Hey parents! Summer fun comes roaring back this year with the 2021 
Summer Reading Challenge at Poudre River Public Libraries! We combine 
the love of animals and stories to bring you Tails and Tales.  
 

The Summer Reading Challenge is free and open to all ages, from little 
ducklings to mighty elephants.  
 

Studies show that children who read or are read to during the summer 
more effectively retain the learning progress they worked so hard to 
achieve during the school year.   
 

 

What’s the buzz around this summer’s challenge?  
 

 Online registration (and reading) starts on June 1. Visit PoudreLibraries.org/SRC to create your online 
account. Free gift to the first 5,000 to register and then visit one of the libraries (while supplies last).  
 Earn a prize for reaching the 10-Hour Reading Milestone. Children, tweens, and teens get a free book. 
Adults receive a coupon for $2.00 off any purchase at a Poudre River Friends of the Library sale. Available 
June 14 - August 15. Prizes aside, modeling reading is one of the best ways to encourage your children to 
read. Everyone reads, everyone wins! 
 New Bingo game format in your online Summer Reading account offers great activities to keep you 
challenged and motivated all summer. The more bingos you complete (5-across in any direction), the 
more times you’re entered into the Grand Prize Drawings at the end of the summer. There are different 
prizes available for each age group including: 

 

1 Family Membership at The Gardens on Spring Creek (Kids) 
1 Barnyard Buddy Pass/Family Pass to Lee Martinez Farm (Kids) 
Old Firehouse Books gift cards (Teens, Adults) 
Craft kits (Various ages) 
Gift baskets (Various ages) 
 

 In-person outdoor programs and virtual programs return with storytimes, the Monday Morning 
outdoor series performances, book talks, and more. Details and registration available at 
PoudreLibraries.org/events. 

 

Please Note: Harmony Library is closed from May 11 through mid-July. The other libraries are open and 
available for prize pickup. Some in-person outdoor programs will happen at Harmony Library while the library 
is being renovated. 
  
Hope to see you this summer at the Library! 
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Únase al Programa de Lectura de Verano 2021: Colitas y Cuentos 

 
¡Hola padres de familia! 

Este año, la diversión de verano regresa rugiendo con el Programa de 
Lectura de Verano 2021 en las Bibliotecas Públicas de Poudre River. En 
Colitas y Cuentos, ¡combinamos el amor por los animales y las historias! 

 
El Programa de Lectura de Verano es gratuito y está abierto a personas de 
todas las edades, desde renacuajos hasta enormes elefantes. 

 
Estudios científicos muestran que los niños que leen o a quienes les leen 
durante el verano, retienen de manera más efectiva el aprendizaje por el 

que tanto trabajaron durante el año escolar. 

 
¿Por qué tanto alboroto con el Programa de Lectura de Verano de este año? 

 
• Las Inscripciones en línea (y la lectura) inician el 1° de junio. Visite PoudreLibraries.org/SRC para 
crear su cuenta en línea. Habrá un pequeño regalo disponible en las bibliotecas, para las primeras 5,000 
personas que se registren (hasta agotar existencias). 

• Gana un premio al llegar al marcador de lectura de 10 horas. Los niños, preadolescentes y 
adolescentes recibirán un libro como premio. Los adultos recibirán un cupón de $2.00 de descuento en 
cualquier compra en la venta de los Amigos de la Biblioteca (Poudre River Friends of the Library). 
Premios disponibles del 14 de junio al 15 de agosto. Además de los premios, dar el ejemplo leyendo, es 
una de las mejores formas de animar a sus hijos a leer. ¡Todos leen, todos ganan! 

• El nuevo formato del Bingo en su Cuenta de Lectura de Verano en línea, ofrece excelentes actividades 
para mantenerlo entretenido y motivado durante todo el verano. Cuantos más bingos complete (5 en 
cualquier dirección), más veces participará en los sorteos del Gran Premio al final del verano. Hay 
diferentes premios disponibles para cada grupo de edad, que incluyen: 

1 Membresía familiar al jardín The Gardens on Spring Creek (niños) 

1 Pase a la granja Lee Martínez: Pase Barnyard Buddy/Pase familiar (niños) 

Certificados de regalo para la librería Old Firehouse Books (adolescentes, adultos) 

Kits de manualidades (varias edades) 

Cestas de regalo (varias edades) 

continued on next page 
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• Los programas al aire libre en persona y los programas virtuales, tendrán hora del cuento, presentaciones 
al aire libre de la serie Monday Morning, talleres virtuales en español de cartonería y plastilina, paseos 
literarios auto-guiados, charlas de libros y más. Detalles e inscripciones disponibles en PoudreLibraries.org/
events. 

 
Nota: La biblioteca Harmony estará cerrada del 11 de mayo hasta mediados de julio. Las otras bibliotecas 
estarán abiertas y disponibles para recoger premios. Algunos programas al aire libre en persona se llevarán a 
cabo en la biblioteca Harmony, aun cuando esté en construcción. 

 ¡Esperamos verlos este verano en la biblioteca! 
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http://www.stem-x.org/
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Poudre School District does not endorse or take responsibility for programs/activities sponsored by other organizations.  


